
 

More animated Vuka!s this year

More than 160 Vuka! entries have been received this year, with an increase in the number of animated VUKA!s (as they
are often cheaper to produce), as well as the first cellphone entry ever received. A panel of judges is currently adjudicating
and winners will be announced at a ceremony in Johannesburg on Wednesday, 22 November 2006.
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